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February 1, 2024 
 
Kristi Reinert 
340 Bonair Siding Rd 
Stanford, CA 94305 
Email: stanfordpermits@stanford.edu   
 
***Sent via email *** 
 
FILE NUMBER: PLN24-004 
SUBJECT: Additional Information - Architecture and Site Approval Administrative 

Review for Minor Projects (ASX) - Street Improvements at Santa Teresa 
Street from Lomita Drive to Duena Street. 

SITE LOCATION: 418 Santa Teresa St, Stanford (APN: 142-07-087) 
 

Dear Kristi: 
 
Staff has reviewed the submittal that was received on January 4, 2024, and would like to request 
additional information related to the project. The items provided below are not incomplete items 
and are not required to deem the application complete for processing. The following additional 
information is required to be able to approve/condition the project: 
 
PLANNING 
Contact Lulu Pang at (408) 299-5718 or lulu.pang@pln.sccgov.org regarding the followings: 
 
1. How would the removal of 35 existing parking spaces be managed for the surrounding 

academic and non-academic uses? Provide information on existing parking lots in the vicinity 
of the site available for users driving to the Campus. 
 

2. Clarify how the traffic will be managed for the period when Santa Teresa Street will be closed 
from Lomita Dr. to Duena St.. 

 
3. County-hired traffic consultant AECOM is peer-reviewing the proposed project for potential 

impacts on traffic and safety. Additional comments will be provided within the next two weeks 
upon completion of AECOM’s review. 

 
For questions regarding this letter, please call me at (408) 299-5718 to discuss by telephone or to 
schedule an appointment to do so. 
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Sincerely, 

 
Lulu Pang 
Assistant Planner 
 
cc: 
Samuel Gutierrez, Principal Planner 
Charu Ahluwalia, Senior Planner 

 

 

 

 

 


